
 

 

Contact: Tania Pavlak 

Phone: (928) 783-4427 

DR#   2025-38315                                                                                      

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

May 3, 2025 – 5:30 PM   

 

Homicide 
Location of Incident: 6500 Block of W. Wall Lane - Yuma AZ 
 
On Saturday, May 3, 2025, at approximately 2:19 PM, YCSO Deputies were dispatched to the 6500 Block of 
W. Wall Lane after receiving a 9-1-1 call with a silent open line.  
 
Upon Deputy arrival, two victims were located with apparent gunshot wounds. Both victims succumbed to their 
injuries and were pronounced deceased on scene. At this time, this incident is being investigated as a 
homicide.  
 
The Yuma County Sheriff’s Office Criminal Investigations Bureau responded and assumed the investigation.  
 
This case remains under investigation at this time.   
 
Anyone with information regarding this case, please contact the Yuma County Sheriff’s Office at 928-783-4427 
or 78-CRIME to remain anonymous. You can also visit our website at www.yumacountysheriff.org to submit an 
anonymous tip.  
 
Information Released By:  Tania Pavlak, Public Affairs Specialist 

http://www.yumacountysheriff.org/

